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12/04/2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Summer Term, although with all the snow yesterday I was beginning to worry if we were 
ever going to see the sun and warm weather again! But keeping that positive attitude I’m sure that it is just 
around the corner. 
 
It was so good to see all the children in school today and excited about seeing their friends and teachers 
again as well as so much enthusiasm for their learning. They are a real credit to you as parents and a joy to 
have here in school. 
 
Drop off and pick up 
Although restrictions are lifting across the country we still need to be very careful and so I ask you to follow 
the rules we have in place. Please wear a face covering, do not bring your child to school too early, drop 
off is from 8.45-8.55am. Ensure that your child stays with you at all times and does not run around or jump 
over the barriers. 
School uniform 
The children look so smart in their uniforms, we have a large stock of almost new and some brand new 
uniform here in school please contact the office if you require any uniform. Year 6 Oak class are allowed to 
wear their hoodies this term. 
Parents Evening 
Details of parents evening will be sent out on Wednesday with your child’s progress report. 
Fund raising 
After the fabulous start to our fundraising on the last day of term we have already received some fabulous 
gardening equipment. Thank you so much for your generosity. Mrs Glover is thinking of some more 
interesting ways we can boost our funds to start work on some of our larger projects (more details to follow). 
Community Spirit 
In the last week of term I heard about a selfless act from two of our pupils who decided to collect small 
chocolate eggs and donate them to Sunderland Community Soup Kitchen, thank you to all those parents 
and children who contributed. Matilda and Abi, we are so very proud of you and what super role models 
you are.  
After school clubs 
We are hoping to begin some after school clubs this term. We are carefully looking at what we can safely 
provide and hope to get some more information out to you by the end of the week.  
Keeping safe 
Even though restrictions are lifting, we all still need to be vigilant in keeping safe. Please inform the office 
immediately if your child or someone in your household is displaying symptoms of coronavirus. Follow the 
government guidelines and we will get through this together. 
Communication 
Please keep using the Class Dojo if you need to speak to the class teacher and contact the school office for 
any other queries on 0191 5210300 office@stleonardsprimary.org.uk . 
 
God bless 
 

 
Mrs S Robertson 
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